Steer Point Restoration for the period of 5 February to 31 March 2023.
 
· The total number of HGV deliveries for the reporting period was 605 into the site which represented 96 % of the permitted number over that period (up from 80% in last report)
· The weekly average was 67 loads (up from 56 in last report) with the maximum number of permitted loads in any one week of 70 into the site was achieved on five occasions in this reporting period

To date the site has imported 123,540 m3 of the permitted 140,000 m3 under the current planning permission.

The planning application to Devon County Council for the extension of time for the completion of the restoration and import of inert material to do so has progressed and been through the consultation period and we will be decided by the DCC Planning Committee tomorrow (26 April).  The application has been recommended for approval by Officers.  There are no statutory consultee objections but clearly still some concerns locally about HGV movements and management of Steer Point Road traffic but the protocols will remain in place if consent is given.
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